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I was just told by word of mouth that you are looking to increase property taxes.  With 

today's public media you should make a real effort to notify the public before taking 

these actions discreetly.   Our taxes are already very high compared to other areas, 

our wages are low or our income is fixed, and we do not receive many services from 

the county.  Why haven't you made public announcements on social media about 

why our taxes need to be increased?  People are really disenfranchised with politics 

because no one asks our opinion, they only want our money. 


